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April 12, 2006

David Phillips

93 Pembroke Street
Unit 2, 

Toronto, Ontario

M5A 2N9
Dear David: 

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have received the 2005 Tennis Professionals Association Award for ‘Course Facilitator of the Year.’  

On behalf of Tennis Canada and the Tennis Professionals Association, I would like to congratulate you on your exceptional year and on winning this Award. You are very deserving of this honour and Tennis Canada and the Canadian Tennis Community are very proud of you and your accomplishments.  Your outstanding dedication to coaching education has made you a great ambassador to the game and a great role model for all Canadians.

Thank you for all that you do to contribute to the development of tennis in Canada. Your efforts are greatly appreciated and we feel privileged to have you as one of our course facilitators.
We send you best wishes for continued success in the years to come.

Sincerely,
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Ari Novick
Tennis Canada

Director of Coaching Development
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